
 
MINUTES OF THE 

DETROIT BROWNFIELD REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE  
MARSTON AND MORROW 

BROWNFIELD REDEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 

Thursday, June 20, 2019 
New Center Stamping, Headquarters Building 
950 E. Milwaukee St., Main Conference Room 

Detroit, MI 48211 
5:30 PM 

 
In attendance were:  

Jennifer Kanalos (DEGC/DBRA) 
Brian Vosburg (DEGC/DBRA) 
Cora Capler (DEGC/DBRA) 
Bret Stuntz (SME) 
Anna Stuntz 
Gianmarco Graglia (Tiberina) 
Emery Matthews (Real Estate Interests, LLC) 

 
Mr. Vosburg called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. 
 
There were no comments received in support or opposition to the project. 
 
Citing no further public comments, Mr. Vosburg closed the public hearing at 5:55 PM. 


